










 

 We suggest that the proposed exceptions to performers’ property rights with respect to acts 
permitted by librarians and archivists are extended to include museums and galleries. 

 
 
City Gallery Wellington looks forward to the opportunity to participate in the forthcoming review of 
the Copyright Act. 
 
 
Elizabeth Caldwell 
Director 
City Gallery Wellington 
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